
Knightly Chatter
Bishop John T Kidd Council 4924   -   Windsor Ont.          October - November 2018
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District Deputy
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District Warden

Lou Lafontaine
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 Upcoming Events
General Meeting       Wed, 3 October, 7:30pm 
Bishop's Dinner for Windsor Essex   Thurs, 25 Oct 2018
Hospice Fund Raiser  Saturday, 27 Oct 2018
Memorial Mass        Wed, 4 November, 7:30pm
General Meeting      Wed, 7 November, 7:30pm

Check website Calendar for details

http://www.kofc4924.com/new_york.html


Message from Our Grand Knight

Brother Knights,

Welcome back. I hope everyone enjoyed the summer with their family. As I 
begin my third term as Grand Knight I'm looking forward to working with our 
executive and our members.

I like to thank our new Bro Knights for stepping up as Guard Bro Amir Attia and
Lecture Bro Ray Beaupre. Bro Ray Beaupre as scheduled two members from 
the Riverside Sport Centre to come and speak at our general meeting at 8:00 
pm on Wednesday Oct 3, about the new Farrow Riverside Miracle Park.

Community Living had a family fun day on August 15, at Vollmer Centre in 
LaSalle. Community Living asked our council to BBQ hot dogs and 
hamburgers. I like to thank the following people for helping me Bro Dave 
Mailloux, Bro Jerome Tschirhart, Bro Jim & Tina Faubert and their family, 
C.W.L. Bonnie & Claudette and high school students.

Bishop John Kidd council 4924 will be hosting the 21st Hospice dinner on 
Saturday October 27 at Average Joes 1286 Lauzon. Tickets are $40 per 
person. Cut off date for tickets October 19, please contact Trevor Thomas at 
519.944.1880 for tickets.

Council Memorial Mass scheduled for Sunday November 4, 11:00 am mass.

Fraternally yours
Trevor Thomas
Grand Knight



Message from Our District Deputy   

SAFE ENVIRONMENT PROGRAM
REQUIREMENTS

To be eligible for the Star Council Award in the United
States and Canada, councils must be fully compliant with applicable safe environment 
requirements.

This means that the grand knight and program director
must complete the Praesidium safe environment training.

Additionally, the council’s Family and Community
directors must complete both the safe environment
training and a background check. If the council sponsors
a Columbian Squires circle, the council Squires chairman
and all circle counselors must complete the training and
background checks.
 

There are no exceptions to this.  If anyone has any questions regarding this please 
direct your questions to my self at dd39@ontariokofc.ca.

 

Fraternally yours

Jesmond Tabone DD 39

Upcoming Bingo Dates: at 
 

We are in need of volunteers to help work 2 hours at a bingo session. Working these 
sessions are not like they used to be. The work is very minimal. If you are able to help 
please contact Bro. Bill Demers at 519.974.0081 

Oct 10 - Wed - 8:45 pm - 10:45
Oct 31 - Wed - 6:45 pm - 8:45
Nov 7  Wed 10:45 pm-12:45 - Mike & Bill
Nov 7 - Wed 12:45 am - 2:45  - Mike & Bill
Nov 29 - Thurs- 6:45 pm - 8:45 -John P 

mailto:dd39@ontariokofc.ca


Pro-Life Report

 40 days for Life commenced Sept 26 to Sunday Nov 4 – hourly prayer vigil from 7 
AM to 7 PM. Register – 519-969-7555 in front of Met Hospital.

International Life Chain Sunday Sept 30 2:30 – 3:30. A public witness against 
abortion in front of Met Hospital. 

Finally we are holding our 45th Annual Right to Life dinner Friday Nov 16 at 
Fogolar Furlan Club. For tickets call 519-969-7555

Pro-Life Director Jerome Tschirhart 

 

If you know of any member who is ill or in the hospital, 
contact our
Chancellor   Jerome Tschirthart   @ 519-945-3177 or Judytschirhart@gmail.com 

 

 This Info is on our website's Contact Us page. Show your wife this page.

https://www.kofc4924.com/contact-us.html
mailto:Judytschirhart@gmail.com


Dear Brother Knights

Over the last year you have heard me speak of the London East and London West joint 
meeting and milestone dinner being held in the West this year.  The date is Saturday October 
13, 2018.  Here are some details.

Location

Fr. McNabb Council

20 Dupuis Ave

Tilbury ON

Business meeting 1:00pm – 3:30pm (Max) Business Casual

Ladies program with speaker and light lunch 1:00pm – 3:30pm (Max) Cost $20.00 per lady

Mass at St. Francis 32 Canal W, Tilbury walking distance from the council. 5:00pm

Milestone Reception 6:30pm Dinner 7:00pm Fr. McNabb Council 20 Dupuis Ave, Tilbury.   
Cost $50.00 per person (Business Dress)

Mass and dinner will be attended by His Excellency Ronald Fabbro Bishop of The Dioceses 
of London.

If your council/assembly is celebrating a milestone anniversary in the 2018-2019 Fraternal 
year please complete the form below.

We want this to be a huge success and kindly ask for your support.

Please complete the attached form.

Deadline for all information is October 7, 2018.

Fraternally yours

Jesmond Tabone

London West Diocesan Association Chairman.



Knights of Columbus 4924 Children’s Christmas Party 

 
Date: Sunday December 9th 2018 Time: 12:30pm
Place: Our Lady of Guadalupe Hall 834 Raymo Rd.
Dear Brother Knights
Register your children or grandchildren for the Christmas party by Nov. 18th, 
2018
Please register your children even if they were registered last year. Children up 
to age 14 are eligible. In order for us to maintain our cost at a reasonable level, 
we desperately need this information. NO names will be taken after November 
18th. “2018” Membership cards required. Please bring non perishable goods 
for St. Vincent de Paul Society food bank! 
Thank-you Mike La Butte Children's Christmas Party Chairman.
Names of Children:  Boy or Girl  and Age
Name___________________________           Boy or Girl _____ Age_______
Name___________________________           Boy or Girl _____ Age _______
Name___________________________           Boy or Girl _____ Age_______
Name___________________________           Boy or Girl _____ Age _______
Member’s Name___________________________Phone #_                               
_
Please print all names Thank You!
Drop off or mail to: Michael B. La Butte 
                                954 Parkview Ave. Windsor, ON. N8S-2X4 
Contact me at: Mike La Butte at 519-944-2658 or email  mlabutte@cogeco.ca.
****No names will be accepted after November 18th, 2018.**** 

mailto:mlabutte@cogeco.ca

